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Coming up in June/July 

Monday 23rd June    Years 5 & 6 Bikeability 

Monday 23rd June    Barnard Castle Cricket Club Competition 

Tuesday 24th June    Sports Day & Mini Fair (afternoon) 

Friday 27th June    Class 2 visit DLI Museum 

Friday 27th June    Hunwick Football Tournament (Class 3) 

Monday 30th June    Years 5 & 6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 2nd July   Years 5 & 6 Shildon Railway Museum 

Thursday 3rd July    Staindrop World Cup Tournament 

Friday 4th July     Guitar Concert for Parents 9.00 a.m. 

Top Table 

Today on our Top Table for the children with the best manners and 

behaviour at lunch time this week were :-  Jenny Anderson, Mason 

Shaw, Beth Garret,  Indie Sutton, Caicey Turner and Kyle Emery.  

They enjoyed their school lunch at our specially laid table. Con-

gratulations to you all. 

Sports Day 

We are holding our Sports Day on Tuesday 24th June, fol-

lowed by our Mini Fair. It will start at around 1.00 p.m. and 

will go on until the end of the school day. We would really 

like everyone to come along and support the children  and 

have a look around our stalls.  Could you please make sure 

that children bring their water bottles, a sun hat, their P.E kit 

and if it is sunny, put sun screen on before coming to school. 

Even if the weather is wet, we will  still hold our Mini Fair. 

Cornerstone Summer Fair 

The Cornerstone Christian 

Centre are holding their 

Summer Fair on Saturday 

21st June from 1 p.m. 

There will be an assort-

ment of stalls and every-

one is welcome.    



Football 

Barnard Castle Football Club are looking 

for children in Year 1 to join their team. If 

your child is interested please contact Da-

vid Brunning for further details on 

01833641489 or 07845612718. 

Homebase Trip 

On Wednesday Lente, Harriet and 

Joel went shopping to Homebase! 

After hearing about the vandalism 

to our polytunnel, they kindly do-

nated bedding plants, compost and 

a mini polytunnel. Class 1 decided 

that the school would look great if 

we used the plants in some hang-

ing baskets to display at the front 

of the school. So keep an eye out 

for the baskets  next week! Our  

grateful thanks to Homebase. 
Raffle & Tombola Prizes 

We would like to say a very big thank you 

to everyone who has donated a raffle or 

tombola prize for our mini fair next Tues-

day. We have a lovely assortment of gifts 

so be sure to come and get some raffle 

tickets and have a  go on the tombola. 

World War 1 

Mrs. Smith would like to say 

‘Thank you’ to everyone that has 

sent in artefacts for our World 

War 1 activities. They have helped 

the children to visualise things 

that happened at that time. 

Pupils of the Week 

Class 1   Luke Anderson 

Class 2   Lewis Smith 

Class 3   Mason Shaw 

Well done to you all! 


